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Newsletter 

Picture summary of the Conference 

We would like to give you a glimpse of the Conference in Tønsberg. You can find the written 
program on the website so we thought some pictures would be more pleasant. 

Tuesday 13th June 
The registration started at 15h o’clock, as Norwegians like. 

Opening 

How to understand a Norwegian. 
Comedian Julien S. Bourelle explained the 
Norwegian mindset. Which out of the 3? 

 

Wednesday 14th June 
We visit 4 different prisons and put our thoughts together as we come back. 

 
The group that visited the open regime 
prison on Bastøy Island just before taking 
the ferry to the island. One of the 
highlights: the concert of the prison band 
playing some touching songs for the 
group. 

 
Intense discussions at any time 
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Thursday 15th June 
Speakers, researchers and workshops enlighten all of us. 

 
Helen Farley AUS / Dorien Brosens BEL 

 

 

 
Sarah Lewis GBR 

Terje Manger + Mathias Sivertsen NOR 

 
Cherie Townshend GBR 
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Friday 16th June 
The General Council and more workshops. Final Dinner at the Klubben Scene. 

 
RR Ana Ferrando Benedicto with Ruth 
McFarlane and Paal Breivik from the SC 
presenting at the General Council Meeting 
 

 
Przemyslaw Piotrowski POL 
 

 
Caroline Suys BEL 

 

Focused plenary 
 

 
Zeno D’Aulerio SUI 
 

 
The plenaries took place in the spacious 
Klubben Scene Auditorium and attracted 
all participants. 
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After the final dinner - still another morning working awaited us.  

 

Saturday 17th June 
The Conference closes at 12 with a Farewll Lunch and we say goodbye until 2025! 

”Your personality in a matchbox” 
Franziska Keller SUI 

 
The delegation from Austria with chair 
Thomas Wüthrich 

 
At right the delegation from Spain. 
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The Steering Committee was simply 
happy that its first conference turned out a 
wonderful event. Thanks to FOKO, our 
Norwegian host, thanks to all speakers, 
researchers and workshop leaders for 
their invaluable contributions! 
From left: Ruth McFarlane, treasurer, Paal 
Breivik, RR North, Thomas Wüthrich, 
chair, Ana Ferrando Benedicto RR West.  

 


